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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and with reference to the Latter's
Note LA/COD/4 dated 28 February 2007 ‘concerning "Consideration of effectlve measures to
enhance the protection, security and safety of dlplomatlc and consular m1ss1ons and

represéntatives" has the honour to inform the following. T

The report, annexed to the abovementioned Note, of the Permanent Representative of
the Russian Federation to the United Nations dated 19 July 2006, contains information on
_ violations of the secunty of diplomatic agents of the Russian Federatlon in 2006 and states
~inter alia, that at the Russian Embassy in Turkey penodlc telephone threats to commit

terrorist acts have been reported.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the United Nations would like to
underline that from January 2005 until September 2006, the Mlnlstry of Foreign Affairs of
Turkey has not received any request from the Embassy of the Ru531an Federatlon 1n Ankara
regardlng such telephone threats

The Permanent Mission of Turkey to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the assurances of its highest
consideration. '

New York, 27 March 2007

H.E. Mr. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General

of the United Nations
New York




